
Phillips Elementary School PTO
presents…

Halloween Dance!
Friday, October 28th from 4-6 pm

Students from pre-K through 4th are invited to come dance the
evening away in the school gym

To the musical selections of DJ Casey (our 4th grade teacher)

While there will be volunteers attending, This is a B.Y.O.Chaperone event -
please attend the dance with your child!

Admission is FREE
Valley Brook Variety pizza for $1/slice!

All other concessions by donation

Costumes are encouraged
Hope to see you there!


